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ALLAN CASALOU TO SPEAK AT JUNE MEETING
 

Our Next Bureau Meeting: 
Sunday June 13, 2004 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 N. Madison Ave  

Coffee and Rolls 9:15 AM 
Meeting at 10: 00 AM 
Our Speaker Will Be: 

Worshipful Alan L. Casalou 
 

     Allan Casalou is the Assistant Grand 
Secretary and Executive Director of the 
Grand Lodge of California.  As Assistant 
Grand Secretary, Allan assists R.W. John 
Cooper III in all of his duties and acts for 
the Grand Secretary in his absence.  As 
the Executive Director, Allan is charged 
with the supervision of the day-to-day 
operations of the Grand Lodge.   
  
     Allan’s career in fraternal association 
management began in 1995 as the 
Program Director for the DeMolay 
Foundation of California.  He joined the 
management team of the Grand Lodge in 
1999. He is a Past Master of Acalanes 
Fellowship Lodge No. 480 in Lafayette.  
He served as Grand Chaplain for Most 
Worshipful David C. Decker in 2001. 
  

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fourth Annual California 
Masonic Symposium 
Freemasonry and the 

American Frontier 
 

Saturday, July 31, 2004 
San Diego Scottish Rite Center 

 
     This event is sponsored by the 
Grand Lodge of California and the 
Institute for Masonic Studies. 
 
     As the American frontier was being 
explored and settled, lawlessness was 
the norm. Freemasonry played an 
important role in establishing values 
and a civilized society among the 
settlers.          
 
 The 2004 Symposium will provide in-
depth discussions of the social safety 
net Freemasonry created on the 
western frontier.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  The keynote speaker at the banquet  
is a 2004 Fellow of the Institute for 
Masonic Studies Dr. Howard Stewart, a 
Past Master of the Texas Lodge of 
Research. 
 
DATE: Saturday, July 31, 2004 
LOCATION: San Diego Scottish Rite                
Center, 1895 Camino del Rio South, San 
Diego 
TIME: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., followed by 
banquet and keynote address 
SYMPOSIUM FEE: $69 per person 
BANQUET: $49 per person 
REGISTRATION FORM:  

Go to: www.freemason.org 
 

Reservation deadline is JULY 15, 2004. A 
special room rate for Symposium attendees 
is available at the Radisson Hotel San 
Diego, the hotel closest to the Scottish Rite 
Center. Call the hotel reservations 
department at (619) 260-0111 and ask for 
the California Masonic Symposium rate of 
$115 per night (double occupancy, not 
including tax). The rate is valid three days 
before and three days after the Symposium. 
To guarantee room availability and the 
group rate, hotel reservations must be made 
no later than July 2, 2004. 
For more information, contact the Grand 
Lodge Office at (800) 831-8170 or (415) 
776-7000 or 
   symposium@freemason.org.                          

 
 
The    Symposium      will    also       cover  
Hollywood’s 20th Century depiction of the 
old West  and those Masons involved in the  
movie industry at that time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Office has moved!! We are now located at: 
16800 Devonshire Street, Suite 201 

Granada Hills, CA 91344 
Our new phone no. is: 818-366-3572 *   Our new fax no. is: 818-366-3569 

HELP WANTED 
Los Angeles-Silver Trowel #42 is 
looking for a Lodge Secretary. If 
you are interested please contact the 
Master, Wor. Michael Marcellos at 
(310) 393-2563. They meet at Santa 
Monica Masonic Center and have 
an office there. 


